
6 November, 2020 
TO:  P7 Parents/Carers         FROM:   Mrs. Watt, PT and P7 class teacher
Dear parents/carers, 
 
I’m writing to let you know that homework is on Seesaw now. Children will not be issued with paper copies for use at home.  Each Monday they will get spelling, maths and reading.  Can your child please upload their completed homework to Seesaw to show that it has been done. It will be marked and given feedback each Friday.
 
Can I also please ask you to remind your child to charge their iPad at home each night so that it is ready for school each day.  We are using technology in most lessons and we don’t want your child to miss key learning as they are charging their device.
 
With regards to PE, children should continue to wear their PE kit under their school clothes on their PE days.  Guidelines related to reducing the risk of Covid do not allow the  use of  changing rooms or toilet areas  for changing.
 
I hope that you are all well and keeping safe.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Take care and kindest regards,
 
 Mrs M. Watt

